Comments on HB 2469

| urge the OR House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources to support the protection of OR
farmers.

Please restore the right of local farmers and communities to protect their specialty crops and farmland by
establishing GMO-free zones.

Non-GMO crops grown by OR farmers can help the OR economy establish a thriving outlet for OR
healthy foods that are welcomed everywhere that people are eating healthy food and drink products.

We know that GMO free produce can be accepted as healthy around the globe.
GMO contaminated produce is restricted for sale around the globe and reduces the OR economy.
Thank you for accepting my comments

Jenny Velinty
Florence OR 97439



